



## Geary Community Advisory Committee

Wednesday, January 14, 2026, 6:00 p.m.

Microsoft Teams meeting

| Geary CAC Members   | Project Staff  |
|---|--|
| Dita Blackwell<br>Devi Zinzuvadia<br>Cal Law<br>Susannah Raub<br>Marian Roth-Cramer<br>Kevin Stull<br>Andrei Svensson<br>Lian Chang<br>Paul Epstein<br>Tom Barton | Liz Brisson (SFMTA)<br>John Gravener (SFMTA)<br>Dan Mackowski (SFMTA)<br>Erin McMillan (SFMTA) |

### Minutes

#### 1. Call to Order

- Susannah Raub called the meeting to order at 6:08 pm.

#### 2. Remote meeting housekeeping

#### 3. Roll call and Introductions

- Liz Brisson introduced new CAC member Audrey Liu in absentia.

#### 4. Approval of minutes – [October 8, 2025](#)

- Tom motioned to approve; Susannah seconded. Minutes approved by unanimous consent at 6:17 p.m.

#### 5. Public comment

- No public comment.

#### 6. SFPUC Geary Boulevard Utility Project – Project update

- John Gravener shared SFPUC's written updates.
  - Cal Law asked about the monthly business working group meetings.
    - John mentioned that these are focused on small business owners, and Dan shared that the next meeting is [January 20](#).

#### 7. Geary Boulevard Improvement Project – Project update

- Liz Brisson presented this item.
  - Tom Barton asked about real-time information signage and said that some signs are broken, and some are missing.
    - Liz shared that there are a few locations on Geary that don't yet have a sign but will soon as part of the Geary project.

- ii. Cal Law wondered if the recent PG&E power outages impacted the project at all.
  - 1. Liz shared she doesn't think so, can't think of any way it would have impacted the project since there is no implementation work underway right now. She didn't hear anything about PUC's project either.
- iii. Cal asked about the traffic control setup on westbound Geay between Arguello and 5<sup>th</sup> Ave, saying that there is often only one travel lane open.
  - 1. Dan shared similar feedback on the western part of the corridor with SFPUC after the last meeting and will share this new location with SFPUC again. The new sewer main may be in-between traffic lanes, which requires closing two down together, but will check.
- iv. Marion Roth-Cramer said there were trucks parked right in front of her door but she talked to them and they moved. Overall, the crews have been great. There are now signs near her front door and orange "CCTV" spray painted on here sidewalk – is that part of SFPUC's project?
  - 1. Dan said that the orange spray paint is used to mark an existing underground utility, but probably means SFPUC will excavate in the area soon. Its likely sidewalk repairs and shouldn't be a big impact in your area but please email the photo.
- v. Kevin Stull asked if this meeting is one of the shortest we've ever had?
  - 1. Liz said that we've had a few that have been short but this one is in the realm of the shortest.
- vi. Tom Barton recommended a champagne toast to the next meeting!

## 8. Adjourn

- a. Next meeting, April 8, 2026, in-person and on Teams. Every alternate meeting will be hybrid.
- b. Susannah moves to end the meeting; Tom seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m. by unanimous consent.